CENTRAL MASSACHUSETTS MOSQUITO CONTROL PROJECT

MINUTES OF THE COMMISSIONERS MEETING

DATE: April 21, 1988
TIME: 12:00 Noon
PLACE: Davco Earm

Present: Malcolm Henry, Ray Davis, Eileen Anderson, David Scott

L

10.

The Minutes of March 24, 1988 were given to each member present
and it was unanimously voted to accept them.

Payrolls as follows were circulated and were unanimously approved:

3/26/88 $6594.70 4/2/88 $6008.70
4/9/88 $6266,.34 4/16/88 $6669.20

Invoices amounting to $38,182.77 were unanimously approved.

Both machines have been operating successfully in Water Manage-
ment; finished Northbridge job. One unit headed for project in
Sherborn, the other unit on the way to Littleton. Started
larviciding last week and plan on starting Mist Blower spraying
the 2nd week in May, covering all schools and graduation grounds.

Two new personnel have been added to the work force; four or five
of last year's temporary personnel may be returning to the project
for the summer.

Water Management project in Littleton has caused concern by
conservation groups. However, it seems to be fairly well ironed
out.

Fiscal 88: We set up $19,000.00 of FY 88 money to pay in advance
for gasoline we plan on purchasing in FY 89 as per the DPW re-
quirements. After finding it is too late to transfer any money
from FY 88 budget, it was decided that gasoline purchased from
DPW would be paid for after its use.

New Business - none.

Next Meeting - May 19, 1988

Meeting adjourned: 1:45 P.M.

APPROVEDZ/i;%%ékﬁaﬂéZVéféé%é%% Malcolm C. Henry, Chairman

,?77@(7@99 -/ CoMM. CuPs





